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After experiencing so many water quality problems, potential disasters, and battles between
residents living in our area (and beyond),we would highly recommend that the Commission
adopt the proposed modifications to Rule 5 and 6, permanently prohibiting the
development of swine medium-and-large CAFOs in the Buffalo River watershed. This would
eliminate potential problems to continue into the future of the Buffalo River watersheds.

Thank you,
Steven & Joan Miller
Jasper, Arkansas
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